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CGOP Y.
Tloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

12th Oetober, 1925,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your freeboard
varification of marking form for the S.8. "BARALABA" , and to

acquaint you that it is not clear if fresh frasbmard certificates

are required, as the latest certificates were issued on the

21st January 1925.

I think it well to add that you should always state
when new freeboard cartificates are raquired, and in such
cases the old certificates should bes returnad to this Office
for cancallation,where possible,with your marking form.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

As8lesnnt +o the Sacretary.
R.8. Taylor, HEsq.,

BRISBANE .
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